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Al Bahr Shrine
Spring Ceremonial

Honoring 

Asmus “Peter” Krickhuhn 

San Diego Scottish Rite Center
1895 Camino del Rio South, San Diego

Friday, May 20th

6:00 PM Dinner
7:00 PM Scottish Rite Classroom Session

Saturday, May 21st

8:00 AM Scottish Rite Degrees 
11:30 AM Lunch

12:30 - 3:30 PM Scottish Rite Degrees

SHRINE CEREMONIAL
Saturday, May 21st

3:15 Balloting on New Members
3:30 Shrine Novice Check in 

and Ladies Orientation
4:00 Cold Sands Ceremonial

5:30 - 6:00 Social
6:00 Ceremonial Banquet
Family & Friends Invited

(Reservations required for the banquet 858.292.0092)



2 MAY 2016

Al Bahr Shrine
Chartered May 13, 1913
5440 Kearny Mesa Road 

San Diego, California 92111-1393 
Phone (858) 292-0092 • Toll Free 1-(888) 267-4541 

Fax (858) 292-5618 
www.albahrshrine.org • office@albahrshrine.org

DESERT OF CALIFORNIA • OASIS OF SAN DIEGO
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OFFICE CLOSED • MEMORIAL DAY

MAY 30TH

2016 Divan
Potentate  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                   Lou Hahn

Chief Rabban  . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Larry Parker

Assistant Rabban  . . . . . . . . . .          Oscar Cañedo

High Priest & Prophet  . . . . . . . . . .           Gene Yee

Oriental Guide  . . . . . . . . . . . .             Steve Walker

Treasurer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Mel Stein, PP

Recorder  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                  John Harris

1st Ceremonial Master  . . . . . .       Heath Forney

2nd Ceremonial Master  . . . . .     Rudy Nobleza

Director  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                Peter Krickhuhn

Marshal  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Jay Mamuyac

Captain of the Guard  . . . . . . . . .          Bill Stokes

Outer Guard  . . . . . . . . . . . . .             Tony Jesmond

Outer Guard  . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              Tom Maltman

Outer Guard  . . . . . . . . .         Rizolino Constantino

Outer Guard  . . . . . . . . .         Saul Lopen-Pacheco

Outer Guard  . . . . . . . . . . . .             Mike McComas

Chaplain  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .                 Abe Ravitch

Potentate’s Message

Upcoming Shrine Center  
Public Events

May 9th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .SD Creative Stitchery 
May 15th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Stamps4Less  
May 16th . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Canyon Quilters

May 18th . . . . . . . . . Tierra del Sol 4X4 Wheel Club

 
in Las Vegas May 4 - 7, 2016 

at the Westgate Las Vegas Resort & Casino 
hosted by Tehran Shiners 

To see all of the activities, registration information
and room reservations, check out the webpage at     

 www.WesternShrine.org. 
Plan a trip with the Temple officers to Las Vegas and enjoy the 

fellowship of other Shriners & Ladies.

Western  Shrine Association Convention

Nobles and Ladies,
Spring is in the air. It sure is nice to have warmer days 
and more daylight to enjoy them. Western Shrine As-
sociations meetings in Las Vegas are just a few days 
away, but there is still time to register and reserve 
your room at the Westgate Las Vegas Resort and Casino. This event is a 

great time to interact with your fellow Nobles and Ladies from other Shrines in the western 
states. Most of us will be there from May 5th to the 8th. All the pertinent information can be 
found online @ www.westernshrine.org. I hope to see you there.
On May 21st we will have our first ceremonial of the year. This ceremonial will be named in 
honor of a dedicated and hard working Noble, our Director Peter Krickhuhn. Noble Peter has 
not only served on the Divan as Director for many years, he was instrumental in the post 
fire cleanup of our Shrine Camp on Mt. Laguna. His Staff and our Ritualistic Cast work many 
hours in preparation for a great ceremonial at the Scottish Rite Center. The rest is up to you 
and I. We need candidates to join our Fraternity. Please attend your lodge regularly and share 
the true purpose of the Shrine with your Lodge brothers. There are far too many of them that 
don’t know what we are really about, “It’s about the kids”. We also need to do a better job of 
educating our friends; neighbors and co-workers, letting them know what our true purpose 
is and how they can be part of it. Our Masonic brothers are not our only source of candi-
dates. There are many fine men out there that would want to be part of our philanthropy. For 
non masons the path is a little bit longer, but we can help them get there. There are no rules 
that preclude us asking a friend to be a Shriner.
On May 30th our Legion of Honor will hold a very moving ceremony at the Shrine Center 
in observance of Memorial Day. This annual event, which for years was held at our Shrine 
Camp, is to honor our service men and women that made the ultimate sacrifice in defense 
of our country, and to recognize the service of all our Veterans. Please join us in this obser-
vance.
Last but definitely not least, on June 4th, Lady Jayne Parker and the rest of the Divan Ladies 
will hold the First Lady’s Luncheon for 2016. This should be a fun event for the Ladies. 
Please check with the Shrine office for reservations.
Fraternally,
Lou Hahn   

Team’16
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Donations and Remembrances from our Members and Friends
Shrine Hospital Transportation Fund Donations

In Memory of Jack Van Dorn:
 Richard & Anne Barrett

In Memory of Maurice Bernard:
Dan & Zsi Zsi Potsdam

In Memory of Dick Merritt:
Miteject, Inc.

In Memory of Ken Gentle, PP:
Ann & Olen Woods, PP

Karen Bowling
In Memory of Duane Budge:

Charlie & Joan Webb
Karen Bowling

Ed Sutton           Wilcox Estate       Fred Meinken Estate

Robert & Lisa Dockery

In Memoriam

***Member of Widow & Orphan Fund
A memorial contribution to the Shrine Hospital Transportation fund has been made in memory of our 
members listed above

Bechtel, Richard
Beck, Charles

Benson, James
Berman, Sheldon

Boyd, Terran
Childress, Clyde
Condon, Howard

Crawford, Jim
Crouse, Ray

Cunningham, Charles
Dale, Ed (PP)

Dudley, Kenneth
Hadaway, Fred

Hampton, Robert
Hodge, Carmi
Huszar, Skip

Johnston, Doug
Kellett, Alan
Kellner, Al

Latham, Ernest
Lipa, Joseph

Markson, Richard

McComas, Mike
McGrath, Jim

Montanelli, John
Plastik, Herb

Rafferty, Alexander
Ralph, Marshall
Ramos, Roy B.
Rash, Ronald

Rosemier, Dennis
Schaffer, Charlie
Schoen, Frank

Silverman, Sidney
Smith, Sidney R.

Stovall, Allen
Taylor, George
Thorpe, Lewis
Trapp, Ronald

Vennebush, James J.
Young, Wayne

Sunshine Committee Report

In consideration of recently enacted Federal regulations, we are unable to  
provide full information on our ill and indisposed members. Please keep  
these nobles in your prayers. Should you wish to contact one of these  

members, please call the office for further information.

Pillar of the Temple Donations

Chaplain’s Message
Ladies and Nobles, Here’s a burning question some of you may 
have been asking yourself, as I have. What is the difference be-
tween Spirituality and Faith? For psychologists of religion, the term 
“spirituality” represents both the things on which a person focuses 
his or her faith (I.e., A Supreme being, church, nature, etc) and the 
things he or she does to try to make a connection with those things 
(prayer, sacraments, motorcycling, etc. ). In other words, spiritual-
ity represents the paths a person’s faith (as defined above) travels 
as it seeks meaning, purpose, and significance. In these terms, 
faith is an internal feeling, a sense that there is “something more.” 
By contrast, spirituality represents the effort to find out what that 
“something more” might be. Spirituality results when one’s faith 
that has been activated.
We often hear that “faith is a gift”, but when we see so many people 
who do not believe in a supreme being, we wonder if that higher power 
simply did not gift those people with faith. The answer is that every-
one has the gift of faith–that innate drive to seek meaning, purpose 
and significance–but some people have exercised this innate gift 
more than others, allowing their faith to be better defined than others.  
Yours in Faith, 
Abe Ravitch, Chaplain

Robert & Lisa Dockery

In Honor of Ed Dale, PP:
Dan & Zsi Zsi Potsdam

In Honor of Cliff Richards, PP:
Karen & Bob Powell, PP

In Honor of Mike McComas:
Dan & Zsi Zsi Potsdam

William E. Magnum

Shriners Hospital for Children’s Donations

At 1100 hours on Monday, May 30th, the Al Bahr Legion of Honor 
will present the the Al Bahr Memorial Day Program in the Shrine 
Center honoring those Nobles who served in their country's 
military.. The Honored Lady of the year is Ruby Hill and the guest 
speaker is William Parker, Chairman of Rite Care Childhood 
Language Center..

Memorial Day Service

		                        CREATED A            ENTERED
NAME	 BORN	 SHRINER	 INTO REST
Batley, William	 03/12/1926	 12/9/1950	 08/17/2010
Eldridge, Robert***	 12/4/1933	 11/27/1987	 03/02/2015
Gentle, Kenneth***	 04/26/1940	 12/06/1980	 03/17/2016
Klausen, Leon	 12/19/1937	 05/02/1981	 02/29/2016
McChesney, James***	 10/20/1923	 06/28/1952	 11/15/2011
McDaniel, Robert***	 01/25/1930	 06/14/1980	 02/08/2016
Miller, Jack	 06/27/1926	 12/11/1971	 03/03/2016
Perez Caballero, Alfredo	 05/16/1952	 02/17/2007	 02/13/2016
Pottenger, James	 06/17/1928	 05/06/2000	 12/28/2015
Ramsey, Riley	 08/21/1928	 12/05/1992	 02/13/2016
Silverman, Sidney	 06/21/1923	 04/23/1994	 10/12/2015
Simpson, William	 01/31/1928	 06/16/1973	 02/04/2016
Van Dorn, Jack	 04/16/1933	 12/05/1992	 03/13/2016

General Fund Donations
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Daughters of the Nile Mecca Temple No. 34
The activities for the month of May will be:

May 3	 Patrol will have their meeting at 10:00 at the Unity Lodge
May 4	 Dancers & Pageantry will meet at 10:00 at the Unity Lodge
May 9	 San Diego Sewing & Cutting will me at 10:00 at the Unity 
	 Lodge. Chorus will meet at that time also.
May 11	 North County Sewing will meet at 10:00 at the Oceanside 
	 Lodge.
May 16	 Our Luncheon will be at 11:00 and Session will begin at
	 12:15 at the Scottish Rite Center
VERY IMPORTANT!
The Del Mar Fair starts May 9th thru May 31st and we need Volunteers 
to work at the Student Show Cases. At least 10 people are needed 
each day. On May 17, 18 & 19th we need people to work at the 
International Beer Festival. Family & Friends are very welcome to join 
us. There will be two shifts, Morning and Afternoon. To determine 
which shift you would prefer to work, please contact Patricia Neuman 
at (858) 484-7763 or Beverly Youngblood at (760) 722-1885.
RUBY NYBERG
(858) 292-1885

Directors Staff
We had another first in the Staff our Past President Robert Dockery 
his lady got married in March when you see them congratulate 
them and wish them the best. The wedding was a grand event.
I’m still looking at other Units and Clubs for any construction proj-
ects that you might need accomplished for your next function. 
We’ve had our first project request from the Potentate so don’t let 
your group be out done by him contact me and get your groups 
project on the list and we’ll be happy to assist.
Our Thursday Burger cook out is in full swing. It’s good to see Bob 
Stuckey and Steve Bumgarner at it again. It looks like the atten-
dance to the Thursday affair has increased pretty soon we’ll have a 
cast of thousands which is a good thing. So, come by and enjoy a 
burger and some comradery.
Bruce Smith, President
(619)840-1943

Sons of the Desert
The March meeting of the Sons of the Desert was an interesting 
one. In addition to lots of goodies furnished by our ladies to go 
along with the excellent hamburgers/cheeseburgers furnished by 
the club and deliciously prepared by our resident chefs John Ford 
and Terry Allison there was also lots of entertaining conversation. 
We do still have some members that have not paid our extremely 
high 2016 dues. Of course that is $10.00. So if you are one of 
those please get your money in the mail.
The Divan was ably represented by Captain of the Guard, Bill 
Stokes, while the balance of that august body was off floating down 
various rivers in Europe. Bill gave us an update of shrine affairs and 
after a bit of arm twisting joined our club. Welcome aboard Bill.
The club agreed to purchase clear glass mugs with the SOD’s 
logo and Shrine fez on them for sale to all shriners especially SOD 
members. Now the person in charge of the purchase must find a 
supplier. If anyone out there knows a company that does this work 
please contact John Ford as he needs help on this item.
We also agreed to purchase new banners for the truck and kitchen 
aprons with the angry camel on the front. A lot was accomplished 
at the meeting so come on out and join us at our May 14, 2016 
meeting. You will notice that the meeting has been moved up one 
week to avoid a conflict with the Scottish Rite degrees and the 
Shrine ceremonial which will be held on our regular meeting date. 
Our vpicon, John Ford, assures me that all permissions have been 
granted for this change of meeting dates. May the great camel con-
tinue to transport each of you across the shifting sands of life.
Hal Scott - President

Shaaru Court of LOSNA
Our Grand High Priestess Lady Joy Moore visited our Court at our 
February stated meeting. During her year as GHP she visits all of 
the Ladies’ Oriental Shrine Courts in the U.S. and Canada, as well 
as all of the Shriners’ Hospitals, a very busy year for her. On March 
20th, we held our 71st installation of Officers, Lady Betty Swerda 
was installed as our High Priestess. Under her guidance, we are 
looking forward to another fun and successful year as we work to 
help support the Shriners’ kids.
This month our annual Grand Council is being held in Costa Mesa, 
CA from May 15th to May 20th. This is the first time in many years 
this event has been held in the western area.
Reminder: Ladies Therapy Session last Thursday of the month at 
11:30 am at the Al Bahr Shrine Center, Some join us on May 31st 

for fun and fellowship, you do not have to be a member to attend.
Judy Belknap PHP, Publicity Chairman

RV Club
Howdy RV Campers. May 12th-15th, we will be at the Vista Elks 
RV Park, in Vista.  Please make your reservations, soonest.  At our 
April Campout, we were guests of El Bekal Nomads RV Club at 
Tucalota Springs Resort in Riverside County.  Our March trip to 
Borrego Springs in March was great, even though, the spring flow-
ers sprung a week before we arrived. But, the Ocotillo were ablaze 
with orange blossoms.  
I invite all who have Motorhomes or Trailers to join the RV Club.  We 
have outings every month.  Usually, our outings are Thursday-Sun-
day.  However, for those still working, many arrive on Friday. For 
more info, call an RV Club Member or me. See you down the road.
Fraternally, 
Jerry Wohlfarth, President
Cell: 760-685-3370  - jerrywohlf@cox.net

For Sale
14 Karat gold Scottish Rite Ring, 

with Diamond Valued at $725, 
being offered for $500.

Contact Shrine Office to view
(858) 292-0092
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Legion of Honor
Thank you to all who attended the Lakeside Parade and a reminder 
the Valley Center parade is scheduled for May 28, 2016. Since we 
have the Memorial Day service in May there will not be a stated 
meeting in May. Please plan on attending the annual Legion of 
Honor Memorial Day Service scheduled for May 30, 2016. The 
service will be held at the Al Bahr Shrine. Hank Marbott has an 
excellent speaker scheduled for this event. Thank you to PC Hank 
Marbott for organizing this tribute to our veterans. We have trans-
portation. Thank you to Steve Walker, Jim Benson, and Larry Sagi. 
They pitched in and got the Tram that is in the Greeters shed run-
ning. We have some minor mechanical details to work out and 
obtain approval from the Potentate. Once this accomplished we 
will be working with the Greeters to accommodate Al Bahr Shrine 
members who are unable to walk the length of the parade route. 
I’ll keep you informed of the progress. The Legion of Honor Chili 
Cook Off is scheduled for October 15, 2016. It will be held at the 
Al Bahr Shrine. I’ll keep everyone informed by e-mail concerning 
future events, transportation, and any other type of information that 
comes across my desk.
Sincerely and Fraternally,
Cmdr. Tony Albright
Cell: (619) 994-5309

Your 2016 Dues are Due!
If you haven't paid your dues for 2016, now's the time!

If you have paid, and have not received your dues card yet, please 
be patient as they are coming directly out of Shrine'rs International 

in Florida for the first time.
Thank you for supporting Al Bahr Shrine!

Please contact the office should you have any questions.
(858) 292-0092

 

Greeters
The Greeter Officers hope that you are having a safe and healthy 
first part of 2016.  Our next Greeter Meeting is May 11th, Dinner 
at 6:15pm, Meeting at 7:00pm, so PLEASE attend your Greeter 
meetings and our meetings are open to anyone interested in 
checking out our Unit and or joining our unit. If OUR Unit is to be 
a viable one, we need YOUR participation!!!   Please attend your 
Greeter Shed meetings throughout the year.  Remember, WE ARE 
NOTHING WITH OUR YOUR PARTICIPATION.   Also, our meet-
ing are on the second Wednesday of each month unless you get 
an email from me stating otherwise. (Usually due to a conflict-
ing SR event) Again this year we will be asking you to contact 
me to RSVP your attendance at our meetings, so the quarter-
master can schedule enough food for everyone.  You may RSVP 
me back at this email address... randallml@aol.com  or by call-
ing me at my cell 619-888-mike (6453). If you are a Greeter 
and you have NOT been getting my email announcements, then 
please call me or email with your current email address so we 
can stay in contact. Please mark YOUR calendars as a reminder of 
our meeting dates.  Second Wednesday of each month. The Of-
ficers would like to ask you that if you have any suggestion on how 
to increase participation, please let us know.
Mike Randall
Sec/Treasurer

In Memory of 
Kenneth A. Gentle

Potentate 2003
Born April 26, 1940 Conneaut Lake, PA

Entered into Rest March 17, 2016 Canyonville, OR
Past Master Arthur Weed Lodge #59

San Diego Scottish Rite Bodies 
San Diego York Rite Bodies

“Soft & Safe To Thee My Brother, Be Thy Resting Place”

Al Bahr Yacht Club
Ahoy Yachties.  A lot is happening here on the boat.  Well not 
exactly on the boat.  We want to invite all of you to our next meeting 
at the San Diego Police Museum located at 4710 College Avenue, 
San Diego.   Thanks to Rick Carlson we will have the place to 
ourselves on May 19th.  Rick promised that those who get rowdy 
at the museum will only have to spend one night in the cell at the 
museum.  Thanks for the short sentence Rick.  This is an event that 
the club has not done for a few years, but is always a joy to see.  
Food will be catered and drinks included all for $20 per person.  So 
come at 5:30 and let’s take a look at the remodeled museum.  Bring 
some friends.  We always have a good time together.
Commodore Dale Martin 619-886-6186

Be sure to keep your email address current with the 
Shrine office in order to ensure the timely receipt of 
Shrine communications. Call 858/292-0092 or email 
to: office@albahrshrine.org for updates.

Ken’s Memorial Service will be held on 
Thursday, May 12th at 1:00 PM

at the Shrine Center
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Past Masters
The April social and dinner with our ladies was a pleasant evening 
and we were very pleased to have the Potentate, his lady and the 
members of the divan with us. There will not be a Club meeting 
in May since our usual 3rd Friday is the start of the Scottish Rite 
Degrees and Shrine Ceremonial weekend. Slipping the meeting a 
week would conflict with the start of the long Memorial Day week-
end. So our next meeting will be on Friday, June 17th. 
Some of us are involved with the Shrine Ceremonial on Saturday, 
May 21st (3:30 p.m.).  If you aren’t working in the ceremonial, 
why not stop by to cheer on your team and welcome our new 
Nobles into the Shrine. In June, we’ll vote on whether to amend our 
club bylaws to allow sitting lodge Masters to join. I know there are 
pros and cons about doing this, so come out and let others hear 
your thoughts on the matter... and vote. Whatever the outcome, 
Brothers, the world will continue to rotate. Again, we are asking if 
you have know Past Master of your Lodge who is a Shriner and not 
a member of our Club, please consider extending an invitation to 
become a Club member. Letters have been sent to all Sand Diego/ 
Imperial County Lodges extending our helping hand of assistance in 
the conferral of degrees, if there is a need. “Be There - Be Square.”  
Fraternally
Mike Seiler, President

Antique & Classic Cars Shrine Club
There will not be a business meeting of the Club in May, but the 
club will be holding a dinner function on June 14th and proper 
notification will be sent to all members. The Club continues to meet 
every Thursday, between 9 am and 11 am at the Shriner Shed.
Richard Church, President

Al Bahr Honored Ladies
Saturday, May 14th, we will meet at the Al Bahr Shrine Center 
for our monthly meeting at 9:30AM. following our meeting 
we play Mexican Train Dominoes. Thursday, May 26th, at 
10:00AM we will hold our monthly game day at the Al Bahr Shrine 
Center. bring your lunch or buy a burger from the Directors’ Staff. 
Carol Van Slyke (760) 726-2800

Clown Unit
Well here wes is, almost sumer an da klown unit is gitten reely 
wound up fer da seezon.  Weez hopin dat all da klowns will be out 
on bail, caus da big Terra Santa Parade is happinin (May 21).  
Dis munth we have da big whoopdee doo Western Shine Association 
(WSA) git ta geder in Las Vegas. Da klowns are gitin real 
exeyeted abaut stayin in one of dose big time Las Vegas hotels 
where da minibar allows yuse to see into da future an find out what 
a can of Pepsi will cost in 2020. Reemembir if yous wud lik to join 
us on one ov our outins, we will make yuse a Onry (honorary) 
Klown, dreess youse up reel swonky an help ya wit yer make-up 
(wes have da make-up). Wes will try our best to keep youse out of 
da slammer but wes kant make ani promises. Speekin ov summer, 
what do cows wear in Hawaii?… Moo Moo’s.  Oh yes, wes been 
gittin lots of things produced fer yall – we have spesal T shirts rite 
frum our giant klown factory; also we have da special klown kolring 
buks . If youse or yor little tykes want sumtin reely fun den buy one 
of or kolring buks- see da grown-ups at da Shrine Offus dey will git 
ya lined up. Well I gota klose now an git to werk, see ya all reel soon
Duper

2016 Peace Officers
Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser

Al Bahr Shrine Center
Saturday, June 18

5:00 pm – 7:00 pm

Ladies Bake Sale
Only $10.00 for adults and $5.00 children 3-8

A fun evening for the whole family.
Tickets Available from any Peace Officer Club Member

Best Shrine Hamburgers 
Served Every Thursday at the Directors Staff shed  

11:00 AM - 12:00 PM • Stop on by!

Meeting Notice!
Be it known that a special meeting of Al Bahr Shrine will be 
held on Saturday, May 21, 2016 at the Scottish Rite Center, 
1895 Camino del Rio South, San Diego. The meeting will be 
held at 3:15pm and is for the purpose of voting upon petitions 
for membership in Al Bahr Shrine. 
Fraternally, Attest
Lou Hahn, Potentate                             John Harris, Recorder

2016 Shrine dues card is required for admission

Recorders Office - John Harris
If you have any questions or need any assistance with events, please 
don’t hesitate to call the office. We are here to do a lot of things and 
support our Shriners is number 1 on that list. You can email us at 
office@albahrshrine.org, call us at 858-292-0092, and even send 
us a fax at 858-292-5618. If you would like to send a private note 
to the recorder you can do that at recorder@albahrshrine.org. We 
are also on Facebook as Al Bahr Shriners and new on Twitter as @
AlBahrRecorder. I hope to send news etc out via Twitter which will 
also update the same information to our Facebook page. This is all 
supplemental to our usual lines of communications.

Hospital Van Drivers Needed!
Call 858-292-0092

Be part of providing care to the 
Shrine Kids
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Law Offices of
J. Demetrios Mellos III APC
Estate Planning-Wills/Trusts/Probate

Business/Corporate - Real Estate
1901 First Avenue, Suite 300
San Diego, CA 92101-0311

Tel: (619) 696-3600, Ext. 1
Fax: (619) 696-7900

E-mail: jim@melloslaw.com
www.melloslaw.com

J. Demetrios Mellos, III
Attorney-at-Law 

& Real Estate Broker

Acuña’s 
Polar-Aire

CALL FOR PRICES (858) 486-2590
(760) 788-6233 FAX (760) 788-9575

32 YEARS EXPERIENCE Fully licensed and insured. 
State Lic. #352974

GEORGE S. ACUÑA
Owner/Contractor

A COMPANY YOU CAN TRUST

Turn to the Experts

16781 Bernardo Ctr. Dr.
Rancho Bernardo, CA 92128
858 487-6454 • 858 487-1164

11865 Carmel Mtn. Rd. #1101
San Diego, CA 92128

(858) 592-0155

Toll Free 1-888-320-3881
www.unicornjewelry.com

Dependable Caregivers
Assisted living at home

Licensed, insured and bonded
Call for a free assessment

Adrienne Beck – Owner
619-421-1022

www.dependablecaregiver.com

KEITH A. VANCE
Certified Public Accountant

(619) 427-7774	 215 Church Avenue
(619) 427-7878 Fax	 Chula Vista, CA 91910

El Dorado Properties, Inc.
DANIEL R. SMITH, Broker, Realtor

35 years of experience in  
property management and sales

Expert in Commercial and investment properties
Vast experience with property financing, tenant issues, land use, real 

estate accounting, building construction, and property appraisals
5839 Mission Gorge Rd. #A • San Diego, CA 92120

Phone: (619) 283-5557 • Fax: (619) 283-0023
eldpinc@eldpinc.com

State of California License # 00635357 • Full Real Estate Accounting Service Available
Min Leonard CPA

The is now 
on line go to 

www.albahrshine.org

D.A.D. Program - Dime A Day
We are scheduled to print the next issue for distribution around the 1st of November. The “Al Bahr-o-meter” needs the support of our readers! We would be pleased to add your 
name to the list below. If you would like to contribute to the continued success of the “Al Bahr-o-meter,” please send your check to Al Bahr Shrine, 5440 Kearny Mesa Road, San 
Diego, CA 92111. We are planning on printing 12 issues per year. Your contribution of at least $35.00 would be appreciated!

Alice L. Mansfield . . . . .      4/15
Helen F. Moravetz  . . . .     4/15
Victor Muth . . . . . . . . .          5/15
Ruby Hill . . . . . . . . . . .            6/15
Joseph L. Henderson  .  6/15
Edith S. Murphy  . . . . .      6/15
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Karen & Steve Schultz .  9/15
Madeline Giardina . . .    10/15
Nancy Merritt  . . . . . .       10/15
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James & Shirley
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Rocky De Laurentis . .   12/15
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Mila C. Custodio . . . . .      3/16
Larry & Rosemary Sagi .  3/16
Stuart Morpeth Jr. . . . .     3/16
Robert E. Moffatt Jr . . .    3/16
Ted Jarrad . . . . . . . . . .           4/16
Naty Camerino  . . . . . .       4/16
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H & M Insurance
“Taking care of your Business & Personal Insurance 

needs” 

Barry Herriott
801 Washington Street
San Diego, CA  92103

Ph: 619.296.0005                        Fx: 619.296.0009
Barry@hminsurance.net                 Lic#: 0F82768

     The highest compliment our clients can give us are the referrals of their 
family and friends!

Help Our Membership Grow
shrinersinternational.org
Check out this brand new site!

beashrinernow.com
Learn what Shriners do.

shrinersvillage.com
A private Web Community for Shriners.

For more info go to: 
www.shrinersvillage.com/Membership/VirtualMentor.aspx

Al Bahr Shrine thanks 
all of our advertisers for 

supporting us! 
Please support them!

Masonic/Shrine Membership Tools 
Available for you now!

Do you have a friend, relative, acquaintance you want to 
join our fraternity? Well, now you have one of the BEST 

tools available to create and promote that interest:

http://www.beashrinernow.com

Are you already a member of our  
great fraternity and want to learn more?

Shriners Village • http://www.shrinersvillage.com



Visit our Websites at 
albahrshrine.org

ShrinersVillage.com
beashrinernow.com
Unless otherwise stated, 
all proceeds from events 
and activities are for the 
benefit of Al Bahr Shrine, 

its Units and Clubs & 
are not deductible as a 

charitable donation

May 2016
2 . . . . . . . . . . . . . .              PP Lunch 
3 . . . . . . . . . .         RADOPS on Air
4 . . . . . .     Scottish Rite DM/SM
5 . . . . . . . . . .         D Staff Burgers

RADOPS
Antique Car Shed

6 . . . . . . . . . .          WSA Las Vegas
7 . . . . . . . . .          WSA Las Vegas

Tin Lizzie SM
8 . . . . . . . . .          WSA Las Vegas

Mother’s Day                          
9 . . . . . . . . . .         Clowns DM/SM
10 . . . . . . . . .        RADOPS on Air

D Staff SM
Commandery SM

11 . . . . . . . . . . . .            Golf Outing                                       
Greeters SM

12 . . . . . . . . . .         D Staff Burgers
RADOPS

Antique Car Shed
RV Outing Vista Elks

13 .  AL BAHR CHARTERED 1913
RV Outing Vista Elks

14 . . . . . .     RV Outing Vista Elks
Honored Ladies Meeting

Sons of the Desert SM
Tierrasanta Parade

17 . . . . . . . . . .         RADOPS on Air
18 . . . . . . . . . .         D Staff Burgers

RADOPS
Rancho Bernardo DM

Yacht DM
Antique Car Shed

20 . . . . .    Scottish Rite Degrees
21 . . . . .    Scottish Rite Degrees

SHRINE CEREMONIAL & 
DINNER

24 . . . . . . . . . .         RADOPS on Air
25 . . . .    Peace Officers SM/DM
26 . . . . . . . . . .         D Staff Burgers

RADOPS
Antique Car Shed

Honored Ladies Game Day
28 . . .   Tijuana Screening Clinic

Valley Center Parade
30 . . . . . . . . . . .          Memorial Day

Shrine Office Closed
31 . . . . . . . . . .         RADOPS on Air

Legion of Honor 
Memorial Services

DEADLINE FOR THE MAY ISSUE IS MAY 11TH

SUBMIT TO office@albahrshrine.org

Presorted Standard
US POSTAGE

PAID
San Diego, CA
Permit No. 68

DATED MATERIAL 
PLEASE RUSH

AL BAHR SHRINE
5440 Kearny Mesa Road

San Diego, CA 92111-1303

Change Service Requested

Saturday, June 4, 2016
11:00am Social 

Followed by lunch and entertainment
Chicken Salad, Dessert and a Beverage

$25.00 per person ($30.00 after May 27)
(Vegetarian meal  can be ordered with reservation)
RSVP before May 27th to the Shrine Center

858 292-0092 - Dressy luncheon attire

Honoring

First Lady’s Luncheon

Al Bahr Shrine Center


